
SAC Agenda 

February 6th, 2018 

SAC balance is 4,411.33 

 

Members in attendance: Ashley Cousins, Jose Caride, Amber Noseworthy, Sarah Blevins, Kathleen Hunting, 

Jennifer Twine, Rebecca Keffer, Emily Blum, Linda Villadoniga, Julie Johnson, Steven Dingfelder, Andy 

Keffer, Jean Schulze, 

Meeting called to order: 5:30 1st: Amber Noseworthy 2nd: Jose Caride 

Approval of January minutes: 1st: Steven Dingfelder 2nd: Kathleen Hunting 

Five-Star: We are on track. We have a second review meeting on Valentine’s Day. Final review is around the 

date of May 1st.  

Title One update: Mrs. Keffer updated us on the events of the Movie Night which was brought inside due to the 

cold. The screen will be saved for a later event. We had our first ever STEM fair all day with activities 

throughout the day for all grade levels. The 4th and 5th graders presented their projects. Erin Glennon, Emily 

Blum and the fifth grade team organized it. This was a Pre-K-5th event to help instill STEM early on. Literacy 

Week occurred during the last week of January. There were multiple activities planned by Stephanie Evans and 

Kellie Blanco. FSA Night is on February 15th for 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders (5:30-6:30) for a presentation to inform 

parents in order to support their children and a practice on the computers.  February 16th is our Sweetheart 

Social. 

AVID update: The Leadership team will meet to see if we are meeting our implementation and collecting 

evidence. 

Principal comments: Basketball is in full swing-our girls have won almost every game and our boys have won a 

few games as well. We have completed our progress monitoring writing prompt practice. We have four weeks 

until our writing assessment and take the data from the practice to structure instruction based on their practice 

assessments. 5th grade has partnered with the JAX Zoo and they have been working on 5th grade standards and 

will eventually have a field trip. We celebrated Kathleen Hunting as one of the four finalists for Teacher of the 

Year and Raegan Winchester completed a speech. We also celebrated Lindsey Studivant for our Rookie 

Teacher of the Year. Jump Rope for Heart started a week ago. 

Comments: We have added this back to the agenda to open the floor to all the attendees. 

Meeting called to close: 5:42 1st: Amber Noseworthy 2nd: Steven Dingfelder 

Next meeting date: March 6th at 5:30 

 

 

 


